
                                  

In November, we will continue learning about the farm. On 

November 13th, Teacup the pony will be visiting our school. All the 

children will have chance to have a pony ride. The farm unit will end 

with a Barnyard Dance on the 15th. When the farm unit winds down, 

Thanksgiving will be upon us! We have many projects to complete for 

our Thanksgiving feast. The children will be making a Native American 

headband and a pasta necklace to wear at the celebration. They will 

also be creating a placemat for Thanksgiving. We will be enjoying some 

Thanksgiving books and learning some turkey songs. “Hello Mr. Turkey 

How Are You?” is an annual favorite.  

Conferences will be held after Thanksgiving. Your children’s 

teachers will be putting out sign-up sheets in the next few weeks. The 

conferences will be November 27th or 28th depending on when your 

child goes to school. 

We have enjoyed a wonderful Fall so far. Thank you for sharing 

your children with us.  

                    Mrs. Genovese  Mrs. Lepis  

                       Mrs. McNichol   Mrs. Grosso  

                                               Mrs. Buccino 


